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In the article, “Three Handbook Policies to Rethink Immediately,” featured in the September 2016

edition of WCR, Attorneys Wendy Coats discusses three policies restaurants should consider

removing from their employee handbooks immediately:

1. Do not discuss your wages or your tips with other employees.

2. Do not post or comment about the company or about company matters on social media.

3. Always be respectful of the company and others.

To read the full article, please visit WCR.
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